
 

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET 

  

 

20th September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are planning to take Year 5 to Portchester Castle to explore its links to the Anglo Saxon and 
Viking era. This will enable the children to immerse themselves in history and see what the Anglo-
Saxons saw to kick start our new project, A Kingdom United? 
 
We understand that this information is closer to the date of the trip than usual, but this is a brand 
new, exciting trip that we are looking forward to sharing with the children. If you are available to 
support on this trip, please let the office know by emailing office@shirleyschools.co.uk. 

 

Trip Name Portchester Castle 
 

Trip Organiser Miss Roberts 
 

Trip Date 28th September 2022 
 

Departure Time 9:00am 
 

Lunch Packed lunch 
 

Additional Requirements School jumpers to be worn. Weather appropriate clothing  
 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

A voluntary contribution of £11.20 is required for this trip. Payments can be made online via the MCAS 
App/Website or cash/cheque to the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sarah Roberts 

Year 5 Teacher 


